
Newsletter – WC 19th September 2022 
Inspiring success through learning, community and faith. 
I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me – 
Philippians 4:13 

 

 

 

  

A massive St John’s well done to all our 
Silverdale Stars this week. 
 
Curlews – Darcy B.  For using such grown up 
vocabulary and applying it to her writing 
Bitterns – Esmae L – for paying Miss 
Sanderson a lovely compliment in front of one 
of our visitors. I love that confidence! 
Harriers – Lewis – for amazing responses 
when talking about the journey of life. 
 

Stars of the Week 
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Please can you discourage children from 
bringing top trumps or swaps cards into 

school.  They can be a distraction and can 
often cause upset when they get misplaced.  

Please also ensure children’s snacks are 
healthy.  No crisps or chocolate. 

Reminders 

Harvest festival will be in church on Friday 30th 
September at 14:30. The children will be leading 
the service with joyful thanks.  There will be no 
family worship that day in school.  ALL 
WELCOME IN CHURCH.  Please can children start 
to bring into school any non-perishables for 
Morecambe Foodbank, next week.  A box will be 
placed in the reception area and at the back 
doors.   
 
 
  
 

Harvest Festival 

We enjoyed Debbie Green visiting from 
NISCU today.  Thank you for coming to 

support us on a Friday morning in worship.  
There is a lovely atmosphere in school first 

thing. 

Family Worship 

Accept one another, then, just 
as Christ accepted you, in 

order to bring praise to God. 
—Romans 15:7 

Friday Thought 

Thank you to all those that attended the Meet 
the Teacher meeting on Tuesday.  It was a 

really good turn out.  As mentioned, one of our 
main priorities is Maths this year.  In response 

to this, we are rolling out a new online learning 
programme that will hopefully help you at 

home and will consolidate any gaps in 
mathematical knowledge.  Your child brought 
their logins home yesterday, please make sure 

you login to https://login.mathletics.com/ 
 

Week 1 
WC 

26.09.22 

Lunches 

Mathletics 

Excitingly, we have received three 
nominations for the above role and now 

must proceed to the election process itself. 
 Completed ballot papers, in their envelopes, 
must be returned to school and placed in the 

ballot box by 12 noon on Tuesday 27th 
September 2022. 

Parent Governor 

We need volunteers in school.  
Reading, maths, computers.  If 
you have skills in any of these 
areas, please see Mrs Taylor in 
the office for DBS clearance.  We 
would love to have you join our 
happy team. 

Volunteers 

https://login.mathletics.com/
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Monday  - Charlotte Horn BESD specialist in 
school  

Thursday - SS Evolve refresher training 

Thursday --SS/JT attendance Briefing 

Friday - 10am Macmillan Coffee morning 

Friday - 14:30 Harvest Festival in church 

The week ahead… 

BCCIC  (Bitterns Countryside Community 
Interest Company)  has agreed to cover Anna  
McCoy’s costs as Forest school practitioner 
for our Pre school sessions at the church. 
 
We are obviously very pleased about this and 
would like to thank them publicly.  The 
company has given just under £1000 to us - 
£500 equipment and £420 for Anna’s time.  
Amazing! 
 

Thank you to BCCIC 

Church News 
Sunday at 9 a.m. for 40 minutes 
A time of informal worship for all. 
Stay for Bacon Butties  
after the service 

Weather dependent, FOSS 

are asking families to join 

them for a Nocturnal 

Nature Trail with wildlife 

enthusiasts Craig and Anna 

McCoy on Saturday 1st 

October.   

Families can enjoy a sunset 

walk through Eaves Wood searching for 

nocturnal creatures. Finishing up with 

marshmallows on the campfire. Bring your own 

torch and warm drinks. Meet at the bench at the 

top of Elmslack at 6.30pm. Expect to finish about 

7.45. No booking required but to register your 

interest or any questions with the FOSS team 

(foss@silverdale.lancs.sch.uk) 

FOSS News Nocturnal Nature Trail  
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/50937
7609519592/events 

 

What’s on further afield… 

Please check out our school website for your child’s 
curriculum/class overview for this term. 
Starlings and Curlews 
Bitterns 
Harriers 
If any parents would be happy to go on a 
maintenance WhatsApp group, we would really 
appreciate it.  Just little jobs, that don’t take too 
much time.  Please contact Ivan Scrase, if you are 
interested. 

WEBSITE and Whatsapp 

We desperately need welfare staff in school.  
5 days a week for 1.5 hours a day.  Please see 
the office if you are interested. 

Mid-Day Supervisor 

 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=silverdale%20st%20john's%20primary%20school
https://www.facebook.com/groups/509377609519592/events
https://www.facebook.com/groups/509377609519592/events
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/nursery-reception/
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/year-1-2/
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/year-5-6/

